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Stewardship Special Offering Opportunity: Pentecost Sunday

Please give generously to support the  PC(USA) Pentecost Special Offering, 

which will help support our own children as well as youth ministries around the 

world. This year, Pentecost Sunday falls on May 31st. 

On the Day of Pentecost, we celebrate God’s gift of the Holy Spirit. His Spirit 

draws us together as one people, helps us to comprehend what He is doing in 

the world, and empowers us to proclaim, in word and in deed, His plan of 

reconciling all people in the name of Christ (Ephesians 1:10).

The Pentecost Offering unites us in a church-wide effort to support young 

people and inspire them to share faith, ideas, and unique gifts with the church 

and the world. 40% of the offerings collected from our church stays with our 

church, and 60% is used by national programs and initiatives that support 

young adults, ministries with youth, and children at risk.

By supporting this offering, you are helping to shape a positive future for 

young lives, for our church and for our world. Please give generously to this 

offering on Pentecost Sunday, or anytime. 



Online donations can be made from our church’s homepage using the PayPal 

button in the lower right hand corner. You may also send a $25 gift to the 

Pentecost Special Offering by texting YOUNG to 20222. If you prefer postal 

mail, we will be mailing each church family a stamped envelope addressed to 

the church for receiving checks for tithes or any special offering. 
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